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I have loved the Oregon Coast since we first discoved it just after I5 was opened. 

Coming from Phoenix, the clean beaches and natural beauty of the oceanside 

communities were a travelers' paradise. The rocky habitat enchanted us and we  fell 

in love with Oregon's protected natural coastlines forever. Now, my family and I want 

nothing but to help maintain and protect its natural beauty for generations to come. 

The Oregon "rocky habitat"  coastline is a national treasure worth protecting, 

investing in, and simply recognize it for its true value as an extremely rare natural 

beach in all of the US. I fully support this action to preserve it's natural living 

uniqueness already there, the people who live there, and the people from all over the 

world who want just to see it as it is - and spend their money on a refreshing trip to 

the Oregon coast. 

Deborah Huntley 

(Retired educator) 

  


